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Kent LMC/Swale CCG Liaison Meeting 
 

At 11.00am - 2.00pm (for all attendees) on Friday 1st June 2018 
at Bramblefield Clinic, Grovehurst Road, Kemsley ME10 2ST  

(Lunch will be provided - please inform the LMC office of your attendance for catering purposes) 
 
 

AGENDA 
  

1.  Introductions/Apologies for absence  
 

2.  Conflicts of Interest 
 

3.  Notes of the Swale CCG Liaison meeting held on 16th February 2018 (attached)* 
 

4.  Matters Arising 
a) Multiple blood tests (CCG) 

 

5. General Practice Forward View (GPFV) 
  

6. New standard hospitals contract 2017/19  

• Responsibility for prescribing between Primary & Secondary/Tertiary Care (attached)* 

• BMA: Prescribing in General Practice (attached)* 
 

7. Electronic Referral Service (eRS) (attached)* 
 

8. NHSPS Update (attached)* 
 

9. Spirometry in Primary Care (attached)* 
 

10. Prescribing Unlicensed ADHD Medications (attached)* 
 

11. Any Other Business 
 

12. Date of Next Meeting: 5th October 2018 
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